
From: Faye Porter   
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 3:18 PM 
To: Lori Martin <LMartin@ci.hercules.ca.us> 
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT RE: Smoking in Multi-Unit Buildings 
 
Hi Lori. Hope you had a nice holiday.  
 
For next meeting (1/12?): 
 
Before anything else, I'd like to sincerely express my deepest gratitude to Mr. Dan Romero for making 
good things happen. And to City Manager David Biggs, I thank you for doing all the legwork for the 
City. Thank you both for all that you do. 
 
I'd like to again address the Council about smoking in multi-unit buildings and would like to know if 
there are any plans of putting a clear enforcement plan in place. We continue to breathe in my 
neighbors' smoke. I'm not getting any help from my HOA Board because one of the smokers, who lives 
right below my unit, is on the Board. We need the City to please help protect the people who need 
protecting the most. Again, we have children living here who are continually being exposed to 
secondhand smoke and vaping. Thank you for your time. 
 
Thanks Lori! --Faye 

 
Sent from my iPad 
 




